
March 11, 1994

SUCCESSOR AGREEMENT TO THE INTERNATIONAL TROPICAL
TIMBER AGREEMENT, 1983

Dear Sir,

The Fourth Part of the United Nations Conference for the Negotiation of a Successor
Agreement to the ITTA, 1983, concluded the successor agreement to the ITTA,
1983. I am pleased to enclose herewith the text, duly edited. The new agreement
(the International Tropical Timber Agreement, 1994) has been forwarded by the
Secretariat of UNCTAD to the United Nations Secretary-General, as depositary, and
should be opened for signature on 1 April 1994 at the United Nations Headquarters
in New York.

I should be grateful if you would bring the text of the new agreement to the
attention of your Government through the usual channels.

With kind regards,

  Yours Sincerely,
   

 
(Sgd.) B.C.Y.
FREEZAILAH


Executive Director

Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines 

11-24, Nanpeidai-cho 


Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 150

Attention: Mr. Joseph Z. Sison 

Agriculture Attache

cc: Mr. Ricardo Umali

Department of Environment and Natural Resources 


Quezon City, The Philippines

 

INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS CENTER, 5TH 

FLOOR PACIFICO-YOKOHAMA, 1-1, MINATO-MIRAI, NISHl-KU,

YOKOHAMA, 220 JAPAN

Telephone: (045)223-1110 Telex: 3822430 ITTO J Facsimile: (045} 223-

1111
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